i TeKawa Mataaho

Public Service Commission

4 December 2023

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2023-0281

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 23 November 2023 where you have asked:
“I would like to request for documents pertaining to:

e Minutes of the meetings between Auckland Council and Allied Security Services on the
transfer of the City Watch Contract from Allied Security to the Auckland City Council in
house.

e Consultation and other meetings related to the said transfer.”

We have transferred your request to the Auckland Council, as the information to which your
request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by the Auckland Council. In these
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your
request.

You will hear further from Auckland Council concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

§

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
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